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ELECTION OF BOARD MEMBERS 

We are so excited to welcome our newest board member Zane 

Breschini. He will be our new Vice President this year. Please 

help us in welcoming him. Martha Brown was re-elected for 

another three-year term. We would like to thank her for her 

contribution to the previous three years and are grateful she will 

be continuing to serve on the board. Our next open meeting will 

be Thursday, March 4th, 2021 at 7:00pm. These meetings are for 

all residents, owners and renters alike. Please attend and voice 

your concerns or your ideas, we will do our best to help. The 

Board is excited to serve our residents. We want to start by 

following the covenants as written. They are located on our 

website at www.woodcreektownhome.org or on 

www.app.townsq.io/login,(you will need to login to your 

account to access). 

It is with sadness that one of our board members Sharon 

Fernandez has resigned her position this year. Her contribution 

and ideas will be greatly missed. We wish her the best of luck in 

all her future endeavors. 

 

ICE STORM 2020 CLEAN UP  

The City of Edmond has cleaned up the ice storm damage from 

Oct 2020. They have come twice through the city. Our new lawn 

care team, Landscape Plus, will continue to clear the creeks and 

other limb damage. Pro Tree will come through the 

neighborhood and remove the remaining limbs at no extra cost. 

If you have any questions about this or any lawn care issues, 

please contact Martha Brown at 405-341-2957 

Hope you had a wonderful Valentine’s 

Day! 

Board Members 2021 

 

Amy Kirk – President 

918-269-5889 

kirkac@gmail.com 

 

Zane Breschini – Vice 

President 

559-341-4730 

zanebreschini@gmail.com 

 

Jose Terriquez -

Secretary/Treasure 

405-819-9700 

jmterriquez@gmail.com 

 

Martha Brown – 

Member at Large 

405-341-2957 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

I followed my heart and it 
led me to you! 
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ARE YOU A NEW RESIDENT IN WOODCREEK? 

The Homeowners Association of Woodcreek would like to present 

you with a WELCOME BAG. Whether you are a new homeowner or 

a new renter, please let us know by sending your name, address 

and phone/e-mail to Suzanne Kersten at 348-2670 or 

zannkrs10@cox.net and she will contact you and bring you a 

GOODIE BAG. If you have a fur baby, please let us know because 

we also have gifts for them as well! Also, if you notice that you have 

a new neighbor, please let Suzanne know. We would like all new 

residences, whether new owners or renters to be welcomed to the 

neighborhood. 

PARKING 

Just a reminder that parking in a RED or YELLOW zone is grounds 

for your car to be immediately towed.  RED zones are for Firetrucks 

and Ambulance parking during an emergency, YELLOW zones are 

for loading and unloading parking only. 

If you park in a RED or YELLOW zone and a tow truck shows up to 

remove your car, you will be responsible for payment of the tow 

truck. The RED and YELLOW zones are not for guest or resident 

parking. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

May the road rise to meet you. 

May the wind be always at your back 

May the sunshine warm upon your face. 

May the rains fall soft upon your fields. 

And until we meet again, may God hold you in the palm of his hand. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.  

Was established in 1885 in honor 

of George Washington’s 

Birthday. Washington’s birthday 

is February 22,1732. This would 

be his 289th birthday. 
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